ONeill, Alison

From: Garry Bailey <gBailey@bloomcoll.com.au>
Sent: Thursday, 12 October 2017 12:35 PM

To: Greg Lamb; Murphy, Simon; Brendon Clements
Subject: FW: Bloomfield Colliery

From: Natasha Ryan [mailto:Natasha.Ryan@epa.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 12 October 2017 12:00 PM

To: Garry Bailey <gBailey@bloomcoll.com.au>

Subject: Bloomfield Colliery

Hi

Thanks for phoning me today. As advised in our discussion the Environment Protection Authority (“EPA”) is unable to meet with you regarding your proposed extension
project to Bloomfield Colliery. The EPA will review the environmental assessment through the planning referral process.

As discussed you should ensure that you consider the transport of coarse reject from one premises to another and co-disposal in dumps for final landform under the
auspices of EPAs’ Resource Recovery Order and Exemptions. The EPA advise you that an acceptance of waste at a premises must only occur under a valid Resource
Recovery Order and/or Exemption.

Yours Sincerely

Natasha Ryan

Regional Operations Officer - Hunter

North Branch, NSW Environment Protection Authority

+61 2 4908 6833

hunter.region@epa.nsw.gov.au www.epa.nsw.gov.au CI@EPA_NSW

Report pollution and environmental incidents 131 555 (NSW only) or +61 2 9995 5555
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Please provide all correspondence to hunter.region@epa.nsw.gov.au

This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged information.
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately.

Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender expressly and with authority states them to be the views of the
Environment Protection Authority.

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL



